
From: KEVIN COATES   
Sent: 17 February 2023 09:32 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc:  
Subject: Support for Planning Application Pelham Spring UTT/21/3356/FUL 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
Re the above planning application 
 
I live in the village of Manuden, close to the proposed development, I would like to place on record 
my support for the application as I believe those objecting to it don't fully grasp the energy crisis we 
live in. and once it has been developed it will go unnoticed and as documented in other solar farms 
both wildlife and certain types of farming can flourish on these sites. 
 
Kevin Coates 

 
  

 
 

 




